                                         canteen INFORMATION                                        1/2/16
Firstly, I would like to thank all those parents who were able to help in the canteen last year. Whatever time you can give is greatly appreciated. As a number of regular helpers have now moved on, we will need some new “recruits” this year. The children love it when parents are able to help out at school and it is a great way of getting to know some of the school community.
If you would like to help in the canteen, either complete the form below & return it to school or call in and see me or Tracey. As a roster for first term needs to be completed, please contact me in person or via this form by Wednesday 10th February 2016, if possible.
How to Order
a. When placing both a recess and lunch order for your child, two separate bags are required.

b. Lunch bags are put into the lunch basket & sent to the canteen first thing in the morning.

c. Lunch orders are sent to class rooms, however, recess orders must be collected from the canteen by your child.

Sample:                               Lunch                                             Recess

                                         John Brown     KM                        John Brown     KM
                              1 Vegemite Sandwich      1.50             1 Apple Slinky               .80
                              1 Chocolate Milk              1.50             1 Small Apple Juice      .60

                                                                      $3.00                                                $1.40
Ice Creams & Ice Blocks cannot be purchased at recess, as there is insufficient time to be eaten.

Frozen fruit juice cups & tubs of frozen yoghurt may be ordered (lunch only). All other ice blocks and ice creams can only be purchased over the counter.
Apple slinkys cannot be ordered for lunch as the apple will go brown, if left uneaten for too long.
Fresh fruit kebabs are only available term 1 and 4 (due to both cost and demand).
Hash Browns are only available term 2 and 3 (as a winter treat).

“Tuesday Treats” Watch your newsletter/website as there is a different treat each week. In summer it’s usually something cool, not always available at recess. In winter it’s something warm.
Change is sticky taped securely on the front of lunch order bag.

Please do not send food with your child that needs to be heated in the microwave as we can no longer do it. It is a safety issue for the children and time issue for canteen workers.   Thank you.

CANTEEN OPENING HOURS are 8.40am until 2pm Monday to Friday









SUE CRAIG

(Canteen Manager)

CANTEEN ASSISTANCE FORM

                                                                                                                (H)_____________________
NAME:_______________________________________PHONE NO:    
                                                                                                                (M)_____________________

Email_________________________________________

CHILD’S NAME:______________________________CLASS:         ________________________
DAY/S AVAILABLE:__________________________AT SHORT NOTICE:          Yes/No

FREQUENCY:  Once a term    twice a term    monthly    fortnightly (if needed)    Please Circle One

